## PRETORIA PREPARATORY SCHOOL

28 May 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

With only 3 weeks to the end of the term, herewith some relevant information:

- Please note that extramurals will continue up to and including Thursday, 13 June 2024
- School will close on Friday, 14 June at 11am (School holiday).

Parents meetings for Gr 0 - 7 are Tuesday, 11 June You will receive a link via email to book an appointment

School re-opens for term 3 on Monday, 8 July.

Thursday, 13 June, we are celebrating PPS Founders Day and all the children are allowed to wear civies to school on that day.

We are having our Annual Sports Day on Wednesday, 12 June on the school premises.

Parents are welcome to come watch and enjoy the day with us from 8:30. Children will be allowed to go home with their parents at 12:30. Just a reminder that no photos may be taken on the school premises.

Dress: White or navy-blue rugby shorts (available at JET, PEP etc), PPS PT shirt or house shirt, white socks, caps and black or white takkies.

Please remember to send along an extra bottle of water and sunscreen. If it is cold the children may wear their blue tracksuit pants over their shorts and their PPS fleece tops. Please ensure all clothing is labelled.

On Wednesday, 29 May, the school will be closed for Voting Day.

We wish you all a happy and restful holiday.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sherrill Wagenaar

**Principal** 

Pretoria Preparatory School